
 

 

SET announces additional cause for possible delisting of SSI  
 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand (SET) announces an additional cause for possible delisting 
of Sahaviriya Steel Industries Public Company Limited (SSI) effective from March 9, 2018 onwards. As 
SSI submitted its audited financial statements as of December 31, 2017, the auditor issued a disclaimer 
opinion on its financial statements for 3 consecutive years from the year 2015 to the year 2017. In this 
regard, the additional cause for possible delisting must be addressed on SSI according to SET's 
regulations for delisting of securities in the clause 9(6)(C), the auditor issues a disclaimer or an adverse 
opinion on the financial statements of the listed company for 3 consecutive years.  
 SSI was subjected to possible delisting on February 25, 2016 with the cause of resolving 
performance and financial positions because its shareholder’s equity has been less than zero.  
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